
 

 

 
Taxpayers Association President & CEO Traveling to United Arab 
Emirates - Sharjah to Teach University of San Diego’s Course on 

Innovation in Government  
 

SAN DIEGO (Nov. 21, 2016)--- San Diego County Taxpayers Association President & CEO Haney 
Hong is teaching a week-long course titled “Innovation Management for Government Leaders” 
in Sharjah beginning Tuesday. Hong has been an adjunct faculty member of University of San 
Diego since January 2014, and this is his second time instructing the course in the United Arab 
Emirates. 
 
The course is centered on exploring how emerging leaders can best grow their abilities to focus 
the exploration of themselves, others and their organizations, so they can lead lasting change. 
Students learn to implement strategies to create and develop a culture of innovation and apply 
tools and tactics to implement innovative strategies in government. 
 
“I look forward to teaching about Innovation in Government, especially given the role that the 
Taxpayers Association has in promoting good governance and effective public leadership,” 
Hong said. “My time at SDCTA has reinforced my belief in the need for innovation at all levels of 
government.”  
 
To catch up with Haney in Dubai please follow him at @honghd.  
 
Media Contact: Rosey Williams 
rwilliams@sdcta.org | (619)234-6423 
 

The San Diego County Taxpayers Association (@sdcta) is a non-profit, non-partisan organization 
dedicated to promoting accountable, cost-effective and efficient government and opposing unnecessary 
new taxes and fees. Founded in 1945, SDCTA has spent the past 70 years saving the region’s taxpayers 

millions of dollars, as well as generating information to help educate the public. 
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